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MORNING NURSERY 
Christmas ‘Sing-a-long’
          29th November 2017.

Dear Parents/Carers,

Dates for the Nursery ‘Sing-a-long’ :

Tuesday 12th December at 11:00 a.m. (dress rehearsal for grandparents in morning Nursery)





                  Maximum of two grandparents to attend.

            Wednesday 13th December at 11:00 a.m. (for parents/carers in morning Nursery) 

                                                                                  Maximum of two parents/carers to attend.

The ‘Sing-a-long’ will be held in the Nursery so please come to the Nursery door as usual. No tickets are required.

Please avoid bringing babies and toddlers to the ‘Sing-a-long’ as the children can become distracted. This year the performance will not be recorded by school. You may take a photo of your child but please do not post any photos on social media sites as you do not have permission to do so. Please follow this important message to keep all of our children safe.
We look forward to seeing you.





   
   Yours sincerely,





                         Miss D.E Williams






     
     Headteacher

